
VALLEYSTREAM PICKLEBALL CLUB (VPC) SAFETY PLAN

VPC will provide guidance to our members to help keep them safe. This will be

done through regular emails, web-site postings and bulletins, displayed at our

facility.

VPC will ensure that our guidelines are up to date by reviewing the Ministry of

Health guidelines on a regular basis.

VPC will screen for COVID-19 by using the Cana Trace software application. No

one will be allowed to enter our facility until they have completed the Cana

Trace screening process.

VPC will control the risk of transmission of COVID-19 by:

Keeping our facility locked except when it is in use,

Only allowing entry to members with the access code,

Only allowing entry to members who have an authorize booking,

Limiting the number of members that can enter the facility at any one

time to a maximum of five,

Only allowing singles play,

Prohibiting guests, spectators or drop-ins to attend,

Mandating that members stay 3 meters apart at all times,

Encouraging members to sanitize their hands at the two sanitization

stations,

Encouraging members to wear masks at all times, except when playing,

Insisting that members use their own balls and paddles and do not share

equipment.



In the event of a potential case or a suspected exposure to COVID-19 at our

facility, it will be reported to Ottawa Public Health and tracing will be done

through the use of Cana Trace and the Skedda booking system.

Valleystream has two web-cams in place and members are aware that their

actions could be monitored at any time.


